
Make checks payable to: REACH 

Please send donations to: Rescue African Children, PO Box 836, Roseville, CA 95661

February


2025

To Write your Child:

Your child/pastor’s name/#

c/o  Fred Tumwebaze	 

Rescue African Children

PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA:

Rescue African Children

PO Box 836

Roseville, CA 95661

ken@rescueafricanchildren.org


REACH AFRICA:

Rescue African Children

PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda - Africa

fred@rescueafricanchildren.org


Gifts received by February 16th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

Dear friends, lovely greetings to you in the name of our lord Jesus Christ. Hope all is well with you all. Am so 
glad to be able to update you how things are going with us here in Uganda. We went through Christmas well 
and on the 31st of December, we had our “Breakthrough Night of Prayer.”  We hold this in the open field from 
6pm to 6am. This gathering brings together many many people so that we start our new year with God.


Release of PLE Results 2024

In January we all turn our minds to the day when the Primary Leaving Examination results will be released 
and after a lot of speculations, the day finally came on the 23rd of January, 2025. Our candidates performed 
well.  There are four levels that they can attain. This year 7 candidates got A (the top) and 23 got B, making a

total of 30 candidates registered for 2024. 100% of our candidates passed in the top 2 levels. We are so 
grateful to God for this performance.  And thank you for the prayers offered daily for Omega School children 
and candidates each year.


School will be opening this Monday Jan 26th. Thank you, for the continued support, given to the children 
which has enabled us to serve every child at Omega School. Thank you also for funds given for the birthday  

and Christmas party every year. May 
our Dear Lord bless you in all you do.         

Fred Tumwebaze


Pictures: School opened on the 27th. That 
day, 74 children reported and 140 children 
reported on the second day, the 28th. The 
official opening date for public schools is 
Feb. 2nd, so most kids wait for that official 
date. 

Omega School’s hard working students have taken exams, and have succeeded!
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